

UNIVERSITY OF DENVER

An Independent University

University Park, Denver, Colorado 80208-0051

Faculty of Mathematical and Computer Sciences • (303) 871-2458 Office of the Dean

Prof. Bill Emerson Department of Mathematical Sciences Metropolitan State College Box 38 Denver, CO 80204

December 15, 1986

Dear Prof. Emerson:

The latest Newsletter from the Rocky Mountain section of the MAA has prompted me to send you the following news items for your next edition.

Azaria Paz is spending the 1986-87 academic year as a visiting professor. During the spring, Prof. Paz will deliver a series of lectures on the Probablistic Euclidean Algorithm, Inverse Positive Matrices, Integer Lattices and Planer Map Generation. Prof. James Hagler is on sabbatical leave for the 1986-87 academic year at the Technion in Israel.

Prof. Anselm Blumer is on leave for the 1986-87 academic year and has an appointment as a Visiting Associate Professor at Tufts University, Massachusetts.

Prof. Ottis W. Rechard is on leave for the 1986-87 academic year serving as Acting Chairperson of the Department of Computer Science at the University of Wyoming at Laramie.

As other news items develop, I will pass them along to you.

Sincerely yours,

William S. Dorn

Dean

WSD/ih

PS: Let me compliment you on both the form and substance of the Newsletter. You are doing a bang-up job.